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President’s Corner from Judy Morgan

Dear Members:
I would like to share with you the plans and timelines for our upcoming plant sale on May 11th. First and
foremost, I want to thank you all for donating your plants, trucks, yard sale items, crafts, growing seeds
and all other donations, but most especially for your time and energy to make this a successful plant sale.

Here is the timeline and set up information:
Friday 5/10 at 10 am - 1 pm. Set up for the sale. The area will be marked off on Saturday but on Friday
you may drive into the area to unload. All perennials will be left outside along with all donated plants
and we will be pricing all the plants on Friday at this time. You may leave all the plants behind the main
building and all the annuals will go into the school house until morning. The members that are bringing
their trucks to help out transferring the plant materials, are meeting at 9 am. sharp at Nessaralla’s.

Saturday 5/11 at 7:30 am. Bring in your plants to be priced if, you have not yet done so on Friday.
Please remove your car after you drop off your items by 8:00 am. We will be roping off the area at 8:30
am. Please do not take any up-front spots as they are for the customers to load their items. Signage,
tents and cones will be put in place as well as taping off the area.

● Hall set up: Inside the hall will be the craft table on the left when entering the front door.
Next is the education table and the bake table combined with the cookbooks in the far corner. Please
DO NOT bring baked goods until SATURDAY morning and please price them. On the right of the hall
near the benches will be the yard sale items. All yard sale items should be of a garden interest. We
will not accept any items not related to gardens or plants.

● Outside set up: Gently used tools at the end of the ramp to the right.
Perennials - in front of the school house.
Herbs - at the end under the trees.
Vegetables - along the road
Annuals and Hanging Plants - up against the building next to the ramp.

Cashiers will be on both sides of the driveway

This year we will have a holding area that will be manned for those of you who have paid for your purchases
and want to leave them while shopping. I strongly recommend you put all your purchases directly into your
car as we cannot be responsible for lost items. Members may purchase at 9 am. as everyone else.

Remember to wear your new aprons! Judy Morgan, WGC President
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